
 

This month’s general meeting and luncheon will be on 
Wednesday May 29, 2013, at the San Vicente Resort, 
24157 San Vicente Road. The luncheon is open to the 
public, with members and guests encouraged t make a 
reservations at the San Vicente Inn front desk or with 

Russ Ann Zazas 760-788-5 71 by May 24th 

A reservation made is a reservation paid 
 

The hard work that students put into school is paying off 
for some of them this month as we award them our 

scholarships. We will also be inducting our new officers. 

 

    
 

 

The order of events for the day will be: 

Social Time: 11:00 Call to Order: 11:30 Luncheon: 12:00 Program: 1:00 


